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Kadotoku Corporation 

Greetings & Thanks 

 We’d like to express our sincere gratitude and appreciation for your kind visits to our booth 

jointly organized with Niimi Sangyo Corp at the 5th Generation 3D Printing Exhibition held 

at Tokyo Big Sight from Wednesday 22nd to Friday 24th June 2022. 

Thanks to your supports and cooperation, we obtained more results than expected from the 

opportunity. 

 If you require further information or have any question to us, please feel free to contact 

us. We will continue to do our utmost to meet your expectations. 

We would appreciate your continued patronage from now on. 
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